
1

David Barthelmy

From: Chris Wright [wrightsr@ipa.net]
Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2011 9:16 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: New Carrollite Gallery
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I created the Carrollite Gallery on 3/01/11.  In 
1998, a benched open cut was secretly being 
mined. A strict no collect policy was inforced 
the mine owners  and the specimens the 
escaped destruction came from the mill. This 
find produced the world's finest carrollites. By 
2001, the area had been depleted of 
specimens. The Gobins  able  purchased 
virtually all of the specimens. Carrollite has 
always been considered a rare mineral. Before 
this find, Gauthier had found a crystal that 
was approximately the size of a quarter and 
was considered the best of the species. This 
find was a quantum leap above previous 
discoveries, but there simply have been no 
new specimens. The specimens have been 
discounted from Gobin's wholesale price. 
 
Please mention that you are a member of 
Wright's Mineral News for your 10% discount. 
 
Chris 
UPDATE   
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